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POWERING CHANGE: 

A CONVERSATION ON EDUCATION WITH THE WFCO 
 

WHAT: Over the summer, The Women's Foundation of Colorado 

and The Colorado Coalition for Girls will travel the 

state to share what the extensive literature review 

revealed about Colorado girls dropping our of school.  

 

The Colorado Springs conversation is being held on 

June 14 at the Penrose Public Library from 4-6 p.m.  

 

Join the WFCO and Colorado Coalition for Girls to find 

out what is going on in your community. The event is 

free but RSVPs are required, media may RSVP through 

media contact below.  

  

  

WHEN: Tuesday, June 14 

4:00 – 6:00 p.m.  

 

WHERE:  Penrose Public Library             

20 North Cascade Avenue   

   Colorado Springs, CO 

 

VISUALS: 

• Representatives from the Women’s Foundation of 

Colorado and the Colorado Coalition for Girls 

sharing research with community members. 

• Community members engaging in a conversation about 

girls drop out rates in Colorado. 

• Research visuals  

 

http://www.blacktie-colorado.com/rsvp/rsvp.cfm?eventcode=%26%3BJ%22%5C2PW%5D%0A


 

INTERVIEWS: Interviews with representatives of the Women’s 

Foundation of Colorado are available. Please contact 

Katie Knoch to set-up an interview.  

   

 

MEDIA   Katie Knoch (303) 893-8608 ex. 208, cell (702) 496-

7963 

CONTACT :  katie@screamagency.com  
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